From: Amie Davis

To: JWMTR Exhibits; Sen Manning; Rep Gomberg; Sen Golden; Sen Hansell; Rep Evans; Rep Leif; Rep Post; Rep
Prusak

Subject: | OPPOSE HB2001

Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:42:36 AM

| oppose HB 2001. This bill will result in demolition of affordable housing to make way for expensive new plexes.
Throughout Portland, | doubt anybody would be able to give even one example of a plex that was less money than
the home that was demolished. It’s common to see plexes listed for upwards of a million dollars. Without mandates
for affordability in place, this is a rapid displacement and gentrification policy across the state.

Stop this insanity! This is great bill for developers and their funded politicians and horrible for regular working class
Oregonians trying to scrape by. Who are you working for? The common Oregonian or big monied interest groups?
Your vote will tell us.

Amie Davis
Portland
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